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Subject: Comprehensive Land Use Plan

-----Original Message----- 
From: Norton Fogel  
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 7:04 PM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) 
<CTaylor@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive Land Use Plan 

I am wriƟng once again to express my conƟnued support for the Comprehensive Land Use Plan. 

Thank you for all your hard work and efforts! I am dismayed by all the Pause the Plan signs in my neighborhood (Burns 
Park), but I know of neighbors and friends who are in support of the plan, but are just not being vocal.  In addiƟon, we 
are delivering signs around town and are excited to see visible support growing!! 

-Nort Fogel


